
 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

Keiser University has served our community for over 40 years, and the Cocoa Beach Regional 

Chamber of Commerce has valued its relationships within our local business and educational 

communities for the last 50 years. With three offices in Brevard County and a kiosk in Port 

Canaveral, our Chamber serves over 1,500 business partners with varying interests, as well as 

tourists visiting our area through our Visitor’s Center.  

As a partner in good standing with our Chamber, our business partners are not only grateful to 

have Keiser University as a supporter of our local community, but also for what they provide to 

our citizens, a quality education (whether it’s continuing or for the first time).  

The Chamber has personally utilized volunteer students from Keiser University for our tourist 

office and to assist with events here at the Chamber. All student volunteers have been 

courteous and professional.  

The Cocoa Beach Chamber is pleased to offer this letter of support for one of our great 

institutional partners, Keiser University! 

Thank you –  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Jennifer Sugarman 

President & CEO 

 


